
 

 Dear Parents and Children,  

 

Our week started with Father Mi-

chael and Father Simon coming to 

hear confessions from Year 4,5 and 

6. We send, also, very best wishes 

to our children who are making 

their first confessions in their par-

ishes soon. This is such a special 

event for them. 

Year 2 had a fantastic day at Wind-

sor Castle on Monday and we were 

so proud of how well they be-

haved. 

“I liked when we pretended to be 

the King and Queen at the corona-

tion” 

“I liked the dolls house, which was 

so big and had lots of rooms!” 

 

Thank you to those parents who 

attended our information meeting 

this week, it was great to be able 

to share and discuss with them too. 

We hope they found it useful. 

 Today Year 5 and 6 watched a 

performance from a drama group 

called “Who Cares” all about the 

St Peter’s News  
1st March 2024 

This week in school... 

Certificates: 

No certificates this 

week due to visitors 

in the hall, we had 

no celebration as-

sembly. 

 

Please note a cor-

rection from last 

week: 

 

Ash - Malakai 

 
 

Coming  up   

nex t  week :   

• Writing Work-

shop—9.15am 

• World Book Day—

Thursday, pyjamas 

and loungewear 

• Thursday—

Reception screening 

• Friday—Year 6 

Junior Citizen Event 

• Friday—Cross 

country 

many services the NHS pro-

vides. There was singing, 

dancing and lots of laughter as 

well as a professional from 

the NHS talking to them 

about careers.  

Unfortunately the rain pre-

vented us from exploring the 

playpod in our classes yester-

day before the grand re-

opening today but at least the 

sun shone—a little—for us so 

that we could enjoy it today. 

Mrs Kelly led an assembly on 

Monday to remind children 

about the rules around this. 

We are continuing to support 

the Talamo research group 

with their studies, the chil-

dren who have taken part 

have been fantastic ambassa-

dors for the school. Thank 

you so much for your support 

with this.  

Wishing you all a happy week-

end. 

 Kind regards, 

Mrs Kelly and Mrs Hall 

H ouse  Po in ts  
N o  h o u s e p o i n t s  c o l -

l e c t e d  t h i s  w e e k .  

Third Sunday of Lent 

John 2: 13-25 

Today we hear about how Jesus gets angry when he 

sees something that he does not think is right or fair. 

When we look at the world, we can see lots of things 

that are not fair. Let’s think a bit today about how we 

can change this.  

Christ Jesus, show us how to be brave enough to stand up 

for what is right and fair. Give us the courage to change 

the things we know are wrong and help us to make the 
world a fairer place together with our brothers and sisters 

around the world. Amen. 

Please take time to share the gospel with your children 

 

From Sunday’s Gospel... 

Winnie has had a lot of visitors this week 
which has made her very happy. 
She is looking forward to seeing the fab-
ulous work and behaviour of the children 
next week and will be so pleased to give 
some awards and stickers! 

Help needed! 
We urgently need help to 

tidy and organise our won-

derful library. 

We are so fortunate to 

have so many books, which 

helps us to deliver a rich 

and diverse Reading curric-

ulum, but we need a work-

ing party of parents to help 

us do this. 

If you have some free time 

and are able to help please 

contact Mrs Bolden or Mrs 

Hall. 

Thank you for your contin-

ued support. 



 
Contact us:  
St Peter’s Catholic  

Primary School  

Grange Road 

Leatherhead  

KT22 7JN 

 

Telephone:  

01372 274913 

E-mail  

office@stpeters-

leatherhead. 

surrey.sch.uk 

Website: 

www.stpeters-

leatherhead.co.uk   

 

Headteacher:  

Mrs Lisa Kelly 

Deputy 

Headteacher:  

Mrs Ruth Hall 

School 

Safeguarding 

Team  
If you are worried 

about something 

that your own, or 

another child has 

told you, or you 

think that they may 

be at risk of harm, 

please contact our 

Designated  

Safeguarding team: 

Mrs Hall (Lead) 

Mrs. Kelly (Deputy) 

Mrs. Walsh(Deputy) 

Mrs McWilliams 

(Deputy) 

Mrs Tucker (Deputy) 

 

dsl@stpeters-

leatherhead. 

surrey.sch.uk 

Supporting 

Families  
We are able to offer 

support to any  

families experienc-

ing financial difficul-

ties. Please contact 

us in confidence and 

we will do whatever 

we can to help you.  

 

FOSP News 
 
Mothering Sunday Day Children's Gift Shop - 7th & 8th March 
We are looking forward to inviting the children to our Mothering Sunday children's shop on Thursday 
and Friday mornings for the children to choose a present for their loved one for £2.50. Please bring 
exact change if possible.  
 
FOSP Committee: 
Seeking a new co-treasurer to join us from Easter to help us create fun 
memories for the children and raise money for FOSP projects.  For more 
information, please get in touch with Alice, Cara or Becca, or 
email fosp.stpeters@gmail.com  

 

Congratulations to Miss Howland! 
We are delighted to announce the safe arrival of Aria Ffion at 2.01pm on Saturday 10th 

February.   

We send many congratulations to the proud parents and wish all three of them the very 

best for their family life together.  

London Landmarks Half Marathon 
 

Mrs Hall is going to be training again for another half marathon in April and this time she is 

raising money for Place2Be who work with schools to provide mental health services for 

children and young people. 

https://www.place2be.org.uk/ 
“ I am proud to be wearing the Place2Be  logo for this memorable run as they provide invalu-
able support to practitioners to protect and nurture children’s mental health.” 
 
If you are able to and would like to donate then you can visit the JustGiving page: 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Ruth-Hall19?  

 
 

Year 2 trip to Windsor Castle  
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4/3/24 Fire engine visiting Reception NEW 

07.03.24 World Book day—Bedtime stories, pyjamas and loungewear  

7/3/24 Mother’s Day Sale—am  

8/3/24 Mother’s Day Sale—am  

8/03/24 Cross Country Event—details to follow  

Week beg Year 5 Mission Week—details to follow  

12/03/24 Fire engine visiting Reception NEW 

14/03/24 Maths workshop—9.15am school hall NEW 

14/03/24 Year 5 and 6 Tag Rugby tournament—details to follow  

15/03/24 Coffee morning for parents from 9am in school hall NEW 

18/03/24 Parent Consultation Evening –details to follow  

20/03/24 Parent Consultation Evening—details to follow  

20/03/24 Year 5 and 6 Netball tournament—details to follow  

22/03/24 Cross Country Event—details to follow and Spring term Reading Challenge ends  

27/03/24 Year 3 Egyptian Day NEW 

28.03.24 School finishes for Easter Holidays at 1pm  

15.04.24 All children return to school  

8/05/24 Photographer in school  

Week beg 

13/05/24 
Year 5 Residential trip—details to follow  

Week beg 

13/05/24 
KS2 SATs week  

13/05 

&14/05/24 
Year 3 Feet First training—details to follow  

16/05/24 Year 3 trip to Wakehurst  

Week beg 

20/05/24 
Year 6 Bikeability Group 1—details to follow  

21/05/24 Choir at Primary Music festival—details to follow  

24/05/24 May Procession  

 Monday 27th –Friday 31st May—Half Term Holiday  

12/06/24 Reception visit to Gatton Park—details to follow  

14.06.24 INSET DAY - School Closed for children  

16/06-

19/06/24 
Year 6 residential trip—details to follow  

Week beg 

17/06/24 
Reception Mission week—details to follow  

4/07/24 District Sports event—details to follow  

6/7/24 FOSP Summer Showcase—details to follow  

23.07.24 School finishes for Summer Holidays at 1pm  

   

   

   

   

   

Dates for your diary 


